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TAA Newsletter, Volume 4, Issue 3

March 2014 

Dear Friends,
 
 
This month, the Turkic American Alliance was very honored to
have hosted a distinguished delegation of Lieutenant Governors
at its office in conjunction with the annual winter meetings by the
National Association of Lieutenant Governors. Eleven LGs
attended this premier event, in addition to representatives of
TUSKON, Nema Food Company and other local
businesspersons. Be sure to also check out highlights from the
Georgia-Turkey State Capitol Reception in Atlanta, the annual
Dialogue and Friendship Dinner held in Honolulu, Hawai'i, and
an important J-1 Visa orientation in New York City.
 

Municipal elections took place in Turkey on March 30th. The
Justice and Development Party (AKP) maintained 46% of the
vote, while the Republican People's Party (CHP) obtained 28%,
the Nationalist Movement Party (MHP) 15% and the Peace and
Democracy Party (BDP) 4%. We hope that the results will inspire
more democratic conditions in Turkey. In the aftermath of the
elections, the Turkic American Alliance is deeply concerned over
countless reports of voting irregularities, including wide-ranging
electrical blackouts, vote rigging, vote counting obstruction and
strategic delaying, and cyber attacks against independent news
agencies, newspapers and television channels. In addition,
social media sites Twitter and YouTube were blocked earlier this
month, seriously jeopardizing freedom of speech and
expression in Turkey. Statements to this affect were
issued publicly by U.S. State Department spokespersons,
European Union Commissioners, U.S. Members of Congress
and the White House Press Secretary.
 
On a lighter note, March is also the month of Nowruz. According
to the United Nations, Nowruz is a spring festival that is
celebrated globally by over 300 million people as the beginning
of the New Year. Such celebrations have taken place for over
3,000 years in the Balkans, the Black Sea Basin, the Caucasus,
Central Asia, the Middle East and other regions. This year, TAA
staff attended a Nowruz reception at the White House, and
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0016de0iSeCHDxKnedby_Z7O14bIud8WeMrtG89HeQSqzFD8AxoPWfl1UM3j7qnjCrqsjgyXfKGgNun3YSnuK352l-qt1Kb1n4mNhnT6kRMxmzrR8zbY8Ta8A==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0016de0iSeCHDxKnedby_Z7O14bIud8WeMrtG89HeQSqzFD8AxoPWfl1UM3j7qnjCrqcpduwgCwxIY3HEWwgKWqIOEYkUNQ4wYuN6zf6g3nTp9dOBLd0DUav0KAZ_Gs0H4ztLb5FvND65FIfdIaQjMvjA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0016de0iSeCHDxKnedby_Z7O14bIud8WeMrtG89HeQSqzFD8AxoPWfl1UM3j7qnjCrqcpduwgCwxIbgcyrJdoAwMyO63Ia6bcHFIvtC224_QS-Ff5hibVY4Go927Sup6j-wl90xQPM2qOA=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0016de0iSeCHDxKnedby_Z7O14bIud8WeMrtG89HeQSqzFD8AxoPWfl1UM3j7qnjCrqcpduwgCwxIaqwPvhfHHzwm4rg9JOFfe4hhLw1jLSOrAZfY8nyvC2mSlxHUIKNuPY62JSMuX_odo=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0016de0iSeCHDxKnedby_Z7O14bIud8WeMrtG89HeQSqzFD8AxoPWfl1UM3j7qnjCrqsjgyXfKGgNtpca6ouGzClOQUgY_8jRsw8rbFYhc73PwY0F1e2YRCn0meNhnUptdsXqQbPtwrKGM=
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member organizations in Fairfax, Houston and Chicago hosted
Nowruz festivals in their respective communities.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Faruk Taban, Ph.D.
President

 

TCCNY Hosts J-1 Visa Basics Seminar

Turk i sh -Geo rg i an S tate  C ap i to l Recepti o n 

March 1st, 2014   
 

A delegation of prominent leaders,

businesspersons and gathered at the Georgia

State Capitol in Atlanta for the 5th Annual

Turkish-Georgian Friendship Dinner to

celebrate "Turkish Day" on February 7th, 2014.

The Turkic American Federation Southeast of

(TAFS), along with one of its sister

organizations, held a Turkey-Georgia

Parliamentary Friendship...Read More

No w ruz  Fe sti v als C e lebrated  acro ss the  U.S .

March 16th, 2014

Nowruz Festivals were celebrated across the

country around the time of the vernal equinox.

Among the member organizations under the

Turkic American Alliance umbrella

organization, the American Turkish Friendship

Association (ATFA) in Fairfax, Virginia, the

Turkic Council of America and Eurasians

(TCAE) in Houston, Texas, and a collaboration

of...Read More

TAA Ho sts C ulture  & Busi ne ss Recepti o n fo r  Lt.  Go v e rno rs

March 19th, 2014   
 

During the evening of Wednesday March 19th, the Turkic American Alliance had the pleasure of hosting

the National Lieutenant Governors Association (NLGA) for a Culture and Business Reception in

conjunction with its 2014 winter meetings. A total of 80 guests attended the reception, including 11

Honorable Lieutenant Governors-NLGA Chair...Read More

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0016de0iSeCHDxKnedby_Z7O14bIud8WeMrtG89HeQSqzFD8AxoPWfl1UM3j7qnjCrqcpduwgCwxIZenYwlw5PVtT6OJ8nft09XRa-9SRBVO2_xSFd3SrUorUQf7S3O6HKfXbT5A7Av--FLu9uWb_OYZWHJwh1VBYY1JfTVcGXl19LzB5va6bUyYw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0016de0iSeCHDxKnedby_Z7O14bIud8WeMrtG89HeQSqzFD8AxoPWfl1UM3j7qnjCrqcpduwgCwxIZenYwlw5PVtT6OJ8nft09XRa-9SRBVO28g6r0aqUWs_5qaMr_qetMnTmiZUZMVIajHBW4PaCXwPtEaoqz_ox-S2BTyqWod_4GSUNRHccmmlQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0016de0iSeCHDxKnedby_Z7O14bIud8WeMrtG89HeQSqzFD8AxoPWfl1UM3j7qnjCrqcpduwgCwxIZenYwlw5PVtT6OJ8nft09XRa-9SRBVO2_xSFd3SrUorSFcqVRuEeMYWmsXcDXxDuEa8cPqPXhSJQYfIlDookOeABWUESu0jZ1JDbvwsds8AVnT89hMPhQt
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Pac i f i ca Insti tute  Ho sts Fr i endsh i p  D i nne r i n Haw ai ' i

March 20th, 2014  
 

On March 20th, the 4th Annual Dialogue and

Friendship Dinner, sponsored by the Pacifica

Institute of Honolulu, Hawai'i, was held in the

capital of Honolulu County. Professor Dr. Philip

Clayton, Ingraham Professor of Theology at the

Claremont School of Theology, gave the keynote

speech on the topic "Respect for...Read More

W hi te  Ho use  No w ruz  Recepti o n

March 21st, 2014   

 

On Friday, March 21st, the White House hosted

its first ever Nowruz event. President Obama

released a statement on the occasion-"as you

and your families gather around the Nowruz

table, I want to extend my best wishes on this

new spring and new year. As always, this

holiday is...Read More

TC C NY Ho sts J -1 Vi sa Basi c s Semi nar

March 21st, 2014   
 

On March 21st, 2014, the Turkish Cultural Center in Westchester County, NY, held a 'J-1 Visa Basics

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0016de0iSeCHDxKnedby_Z7O14bIud8WeMrtG89HeQSqzFD8AxoPWfl1UM3j7qnjCrqcpduwgCwxIZenYwlw5PVtT6OJ8nft09XRa-9SRBVO2_uc8aoIiMb11EaXnb-rDYLhcwvs-oFihMZETdwVZHKFftXm1tcpWHLxpjFtHrGAEzXc7aswm8KUKA_baVNcHDb
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0016de0iSeCHDxKnedby_Z7O14bIud8WeMrtG89HeQSqzFD8AxoPWfl1UM3j7qnjCrqcpduwgCwxIZenYwlw5PVtT6OJ8nft09XRa-9SRBVO2-70hH1bIQCipsSSxM7sqNUzaBoLEf3qgTY9EvlEn1ioyKxuBCj7nzG
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Seminar' at the Turkish Cultural Center New

York (TCCNY), one of its sister organizations.

In attendance were 30 prominent

professionals who learned about the general

procedures of visa applications, the J-1

Visa...Read More
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